
Dec 3rd 2024

To Our Customer, 

In response to your request for information regarding Commission Regulation 
(EU) 2022/586 of June 14th, 2023 amending Annex XIV to Regulation (EC) No 
1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the Council concerning the 
Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) to 
the best of our knowledge, all Price Engineering assemblies, components and 
distributed products do not contain REACH (SVHC) Substances of Very High 
Concern as defined in Article 33 (1) and (2) EC Title VII, Chapter 1 Article 57 & 
Annex XVII. 

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 
Date of inclusion 07-Nov-2024

EU customers importing articles containing more than .1% by weight of any 
substance on the above mentioned SVHC candidate list, may need to comply 
with the special reporting requirements. 

Please be advised that we do not analyze for these substances. 

The information provided in this letter is based upon technical data and 
certifications from our vendors believed to be reliable and accurate.  Price 
Engineering will not fill out paperwork on an individual part basis.  This letter 
is to certify that all Price Engineering assemblies, components and distributed 
products meet the above requirements. 

Updates to this letter will be posted to our website – www.priceeng.com 

Regards, 

Matthew Ray
Matthew Ray
QMS & Returns Manager
Price Engineering 

Price Engineering is not liable for consequential or other damages, including, but not limited to personal injury, damages, 

loss or any other expenses directly or indirectly arising from the use of, or inability to use its products, either separately or 

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table
http://www.priceeng.com/


limited to warranties for fitness or merchantability for a particular purpose are expressly excluded. 
in combination with other products. All other warranties expressed or implied, whether oral or written, including but not 
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